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character. Researchers actively engaged in the various
scientific fields forming the entity of drug research
can benefit from the wealth of knowledge and experience
of the respective authors, and they will be assisted in
their endeavour to discover new pharmaceutical agents.
Moreover, the extensive bibliographies of the individual
reviews provide an invaluable overview of the literature
most pertinent to today's drug research. I should like
to thank all the authors for their willingness to
prepare the reviews and for sharing their insights and
experience with the readers. Thanks are also due to Mrs
L. Koechlin, H.-P. Thiir and A. Gomm of Birkhauser
Publishers for their valuable help in the pre paration
of this volume.
World Cancer Report 2014 Bernard W. Stewart 2014 World
Cancer Report 2014 provides a professional,
multidisciplinary assessment of all aspects of the
geographical distribution, biology, etiology,

Progress in Drug Research / Fortschritte der
Arzneimittelforschung / Progrès des recherches
pharmaceutiques JUCKER 2013-03-08 Today's drug research
is an extremely complex process which, apart from
chemistry, pharmacology, toxicology and preclinical
trials, in cludes a variety of sciences such as
biotechnology, biochemistry, im munology, physics,
biology and even computer sciences. The Table of
Contents of the present volume demonstrates this
situation and makes it evident that the individual
researcher cannot possibly hope to keep abreast of all
aspects of modern drug research. In this re spect, the
series of monographs "Progress in Drug Research" pro
vides valuable help and assistance. Those who simply
wish to remain informed of the latest trends and
developments in drug research can use the 34 volumes so
far available as a source of almost encyclo pedic
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prevention, and control of cancer, predicated on
research. World Cancer Report is designed to provide
non-specialist health professionals and policy-makers
with a balanced understanding of cancer control and to
provide established cancer professionals with insights
about recent developments.
Rosai and Ackerman's Surgical Pathology E-Book John R.
Goldblum 2017-10-25 For over 60 years, residents and
practicing pathologists have turned to Rosai and
Ackerman's Surgical Pathology for definitive guidance on
every aspect of the field, delivered in a readable,
easy-to-digest, and engaging manner. In the 11th
Edition, a dynamic new author team ensures that this
classic text retains its signature anecdotal style,
while revising the content to bring you fully up to
date. Widely used for board exam preparation, as well as
for everyday reference in practice, this leading
resource equips you to effectively and efficiently
diagnose the complete range of neoplastic and nonneoplastic entities. Provides comprehensive coverage of
the clinical presentation, gross and microscopic
features, ultrastructural and immunohistochemical
findings, prognosis, and therapy for virtually every
pathologic lesion. Presents content now grouped in
sections corresponding to organs and systems, making
disease entities easier to locate. Includes state-ofthe-art coverage of the latest disease classifications,
molecular biology and pathology, immunohistochemistry,
genetics, prognostic/predictive markers, and more – all
highlighted by more than 3,000 full-color illustrations
of commonly seen pathologies. Showcases the knowledge
and expertise of an innovative new author team: prolific
author John R. Goldblum, MD (GI pathology, soft tissue
tumors); Laura Lamps, MD (hepatobiliary, endocrine
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tumors, infectious disease); Jesse McKenney, MD (GU/GYN,
soft tissue tumors); and Jeff Myers, MD (pulmonary,
pleural, mediastinum); accompanied by a select list of
subspecialty contributors.
Rosai and Ackerman's Surgical Pathology E-Book Juan
Rosai 2011-06-20 Rosai and Ackerman’s Surgical Pathology
delivers the authoritative guidance you need to overcome
virtually any challenge in surgical pathology.
Recognized globally for his unmatched expertise,
preeminent specialist Juan Rosai, MD brings you stateof-the-art coverage of the latest advancements in
immunohistochemistry, genetics, molecular biology,
prognostic/predictive markers, and much more - equipping
you to effectively and efficiently diagnose the complete
range of neoplastic and non-neoplastic entities.
Efficiently review the clinical presentation, gross and
microscopic features, ultrastructural and
immunohistochemical findings, differential diagnosis,
therapy, and prognosis for virtually every pathologic
entity. Compare your findings to more than 3,300
outstanding illustrations that capture the
characteristic presentation of every type of lesion.
Avoid diagnostic pitfalls using Dr. Rosai's expert
observations on what to look for, what to be careful
about, and which presentations can be misleading. Find
quick answers on tumor staging, quality control
procedures, and the handling of gross specimens through
valuable appendices. Make optimal use of all the very
latest advances including our increased understanding of
the genetic basis of inherited and acquired disease, the
newest molecular genetic and immunohistochemical
techniques, and the most recent WHO disease
classification schemes.
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Organic Chemistry Francis A. Carey 1999-08-01
Surgical and Medical Management of Male Infertility Marc
Goldstein 2013-02-28 Written by world-renowned experts,
this textbook comprehensively covers the evaluation,
treatment and prevention of male infertility.
The Textbook of Clinical Sexual Medicine Waguih William
IsHak 2017-05-30 “The Textbook of Clinical Sexual
Medicine utilizes the biopsychosocial approach to inform
physicians, practitioners, residents, trainees, and
students about the latest science has to offer today for
the evaluation and treatment of sexual dysfunctions
especially the utilization of the full armamentarium of
assessment methods and treatment interventions in order
to restore of sexual health and enhance quality of
life.” Louis Ignarro, Ph.D., Nobel Laureate This
textbook is a comprehensive resource covering sexual
disorders in depth, from etiology, pathophysiology,
phenomenology, treatment, to prognosis. The book
highlights aspects the biological and psychosocial
factors predisposing, precipitating, and perpetuating
sexual dysfunction, and the importance of integrating
biological and psychosocial treatments. Specialized
chapters cover specific common medical complaints,
including erectile, ejaculatory, and orgasmic disorders
in the male; desire, arousal and orgasmic disorders in
the female; and an integrated approach to the couple.
With its focus on educational tools including over 100
figures, easy-to-use DSM-5 criteria table, and quickguide appendices, this textbook is specially designed to
educate readers on the psychiatric evaluation,
treatment, and management of a wide range of sexual
disorders. The Textbook of Clinical Sexual Medicine is a
vital resource for medical students, residents, fellows,
graduate students, psychiatrists, psychologists, women’s
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health specialists, urologists, endocrinologists,
general practitioners, social workers, and all medical
professionals and trainees working with patients
suffering from sexual disorders.
The Application of Content Analysis in Nursing Science
Research Helvi Kyngäs 2019-10-31 This book provides
principles on content analysis and its application into
development of nursing theory. It offers clear guidance
to students, lecturers and researchers to gain a deeper
understanding of the method of content analysis, its
implementation into their own research and criteria of
trustworthiness evaluation. The book is written in userfriendly language with provided research examples and
cases, and the content is illustrated by figures and
tables. The authors offer their expertise in providing a
well thought through explanation of content analysis in
didactical style, which will enhance university
education. The book includes highly experienced
researchers who have published articles on content
analysis and the trustworthiness of the method with more
than 10 000 citations. Divided into two parts, this book
explores the application of content analysis into
nursing science. The first part presents the
philosophical position of content analysis, inductive
and deductive methods of using content analysis,
trustworthiness of the method, and ethical consideration
of using content analysis. The second part informs on
the theory development based on content analysis,
conceptualization of the concepts of content analysis
into generation of items and instrument development, and
statistical testing of a hypothetical model. The last
chapter shows a new approach to using content analysis
in systematic reviews and quality evaluation of
methodology within systematic review process. The book
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is an essential tool for nursing science, providing
instruction on key methodological elements in order to
provide rigorously conducted empirical research for
clinical practice and nursing education.
Solutions Manual Organic Chemistry Francis Carey
2010-02-24 Written by Neil Allison, the Solutions Manual
provides step-by-step solutions for all end of chapter
problems which guide students through the reasoning
behind each problem in the text.
Organic Chemistry, Study Guide and Solutions Manual T.
W. Graham Solomons 1999-07-01
Advanced Organic Chemistry Francis A. Carey 2007-11-24
The two-part, fifth edition of Advanced Organic
Chemistry has been substantially revised and reorganized
for greater clarity. The material has been updated to
reflect advances in the field since the previous
edition, especially in computational chemistry. Part B
describes the most general and useful synthetic
reactions, organized on the basis of reaction type. It
can stand-alone; together, with Part A: Structure and
Mechanisms, the two volumes provide a comprehensive
foundation for the study in organic chemistry. Companion
websites provide digital models for students and
exercise solutions for instructors.
Publishers' Circular 1863
How Tobacco Smoke Causes Disease 2010 This report
considers the biological and behavioral mechanisms that
may underlie the pathogenicity of tobacco smoke. Many
Surgeon General's reports have considered research
findings on mechanisms in assessing the biological
plausibility of associations observed in epidemiologic
studies. Mechanisms of disease are important because
they may provide plausibility, which is one of the
guideline criteria for assessing evidence on causation.
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This report specifically reviews the evidence on the
potential mechanisms by which smoking causes diseases
and considers whether a mechanism is likely to be
operative in the production of human disease by tobacco
smoke. This evidence is relevant to understanding how
smoking causes disease, to identifying those who may be
particularly susceptible, and to assessing the potential
risks of tobacco products.
ICRDB Cancergram 1985
Patient Safety and Quality 2008 "Nurses play a vital
role in improving the safety and quality of patient car
-- not only in the hospital or ambulatory treatment
facility, but also of community-based care and the care
performed by family members. Nurses need know what
proven techniques and interventions they can use to
enhance patient outcomes. To address this need, the
Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality (AHRQ), with
additional funding from the Robert Wood Johnson
Foundation, has prepared this comprehensive, 1,400-page,
handbook for nurses on patient safety and quality -Patient Safety and Quality: An Evidence-Based Handbook
for Nurses. (AHRQ Publication No. 08-0043)."--Online
AHRQ blurb, http://www.ahrq.gov/qual/nurseshdbk.
Pinocchio, the Tale of a Puppet Carlo Collodi 2011-02
Pinocchio, The Tale of a Puppet follows the adventures
of a talking wooden puppet whose nose grew longer
whenever he told a lie and who wanted more than anything
else to become a real boy.As carpenter Master Antonio
begins to carve a block of pinewood into a leg for his
table the log shouts out, "Don't strike me too hard!"
Frightened by the talking log, Master Cherry does not
know what to do until his neighbor Geppetto drops by
looking for a piece of wood to build a marionette.
Antonio gives the block to Geppetto. And thus begins the
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life of Pinocchio, the puppet that turns into a
boy.Pinocchio, The Tale of a Puppet is a novel for
children by Carlo Collodi is about the mischievous
adventures of Pinocchio, an animated marionette, and his
poor father and woodcarver Geppetto. It is considered a
classic of children's literature and has spawned many
derivative works of art. But this is not the story we've
seen in film but the original version full of harrowing
adventures faced by Pinnocchio. It includes 40
illustrations.
Knowledge Management in Organizations Donald Hislop
2013-01-31 This introductory level textbook critically
reviews and analyses the key themes underpinning
knowledge management in organisations. It presents the
key debates in this area, including coverage of
epistemologies of knowledge, managing and sharing
knowledge, and learning and innovation.
The Atmosphere and Climate of Mars Robert M. Haberle
2017-06-29 Humanity has long been fascinated by the
planet Mars. Was its climate ever conducive to life?
What is the atmosphere like today and why did it change
so dramatically over time? Eleven spacecraft have
successfully flown to Mars since the Viking mission of
the 1970s and early 1980s. These orbiters, landers and
rovers have generated vast amounts of data that now span
a Martian decade (roughly eighteen years). This new
volume brings together the many new ideas about the
atmosphere and climate system that have emerged,
including the complex interplay of the volatile and dust
cycles, the atmosphere-surface interactions that connect
them over time, and the diversity of the planet's
environment and its complex history. Including tutorials
and explanations of complicated ideas, students,
researchers and non-specialists alike are able to use
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this resource to gain a thorough and up-to-date
understanding of this most Earth-like of planetary
neighbours.
Office Care of Women Martin Olsen 2016-03-31 This book
covers a wide range of topics which are pertinent to the
provision of excellent healthcare for women.
Innovations in CBT for Childhood Anxiety, OCD, and PTSD
Lara J. Farrell 2019-04-30 The book collates the latest
innovations in cognitive behavioral therapy for child
and adolescent anxiety disorders, obsessive-compulsive
disorder (OCD) and post-traumatic stress disorder
(PTSD).
Molecular Plant Biology Philip M. Gilmartin 2002
Molecular Plant Biology is an all-new replacement for
the original Practical Approach book Plant Molecular
Biology that was first published in 1988. The rapid
advances made in plant sciences during the past decade
are reflected by the need to produce a two-volume book
to cover all the relevant methodologies. The new book
incorporates many of the fundamental procedures outlined
in the original book, but these are fully updated to
reflect advances technology and the development of new
methodologies. It also incorporates many approaches that
were not available in the earlier volume. (Midwest).
Premature Ejaculation Emmanuele A. Jannini 2012-08-31
Premature ejaculation (PE) is a common male sexual
complaint, with a self-reported prevalence of 20–30% in
observational studies. Over the past 10–20 years, our
understanding of PE has evolved from the initial premise
that it is a psychological disorder to the current
recognition of an underlying biological and probably
genetic predisposition in many cases. This new
understanding has been accompanied by novel approaches
to the assessment and treatment of patients with PE.
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Premature Ejaculation is the first truly contemporary
reference volume on the subject. It covers a broad range
of aspects relevant to PE, including past and current
definitions of the condition, the etiology of PE, its
epidemiology, the impact of PE on both the patient and
his partner, and the treatment of PE using
pharmacotherapy and/or psychotherapy/cognitive
behavioral therapy. The book is well illustrated and
referenced, and the primary focus throughout is on
evidence-based medicine. This timely and authoritative
volume will be of great value to sexual health
physicians, andrologists, endocrinologists, urologists,
psychiatrists, sexologists, psychologists, and other
interested healthcare professionals.
Engineering Fluid Dynamics 2018 Bjørn H. Hjertager
2020-01-15 “Engineering Fluid Dynamics 2018”. The topic
of engineering fluid dynamics includes both experimental
as well as computational studies. Of special interest
were submissions from the fields of mechanical,
chemical, marine, safety, and energy engineering. We
welcomed both original research articles as well as
review articles. After one year, 28 papers were
submitted and 14 were accepted for publication. The
average processing time was 37.91 days. The authors had
the following geographical distribution: China (9);
Korea (3); Spain (1); and India (1). Papers covered a
wide range of topics, including analysis of fans,
turbines, fires in tunnels, vortex generators, deep sea
mining, as well as pumps.
Breast Disease Adnan Aydiner 2019-07-01 This second
updated volume on breast cancer provides a comprehensive
overview of its clinical management and current
therapies. Updated to reflect the changes in breast
cancer staging, the progress in immunotherapy
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approaches, as well as the latest guidelines for
therapies, this book brings readers up to speed with the
latest therapeutic regimens in breast cancer and
provides an in-depth account of current and new
therapeutic approaches. The most important phase III
trials, high quality meta-analysis, consensus reports
and guidelines are extensively discussed in this new
edition and provide the reader with the most up-to-date
information. Divided in themed parts, the book examines
invasive breast cancer, pre-operative systemic therapy
surgical management and recurrence among others, thus
providing an in-depth account of breast cancer at the
clinical stage. Among the themed parts are a section
dedicated to special therapeutic problems, such as
breast cancer in older women, Paget’s disease and
phyllodes tumors and a section on supportive and followup care. By adopting a multidisciplinary approach to
breast cancer, this book is a must-have for breast
cancer practitioners. With a high number of colored
illustrations and edited by highly experienced
clinicians, this work enables readers to gain an
interdisciplinary perspective on breast diseases.
Contributions from an international team of experts
present invaluable insight into clinical practice across
different settings. Covering both theoretical and
practical aspects of breast cancer, this is a highly
informative and carefully presented book which will
appeal to an international audience of medical,
radiation and surgical oncologists.
Adherence to Long-term Therapies Organisation mondiale
de la santé 2003 This report is based on an exhaustive
review of the published literature on the definitions,
measurements, epidemiology, economics and interventions
applied to nine chronic conditions and risk factors.
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The Greenhouse Gas Protocol World Resources Institute
2004-01-01 The GHG Protocol Corporate Accounting and
Reporting Standard helps companies and other
organizations to identify, calculate, and report GHG
emissions. It is designed to set the standard for
accurate, complete, consistent, relevant and transparent
accounting and reporting of GHG emissions.
Southwest Louisiana Records Donald J. Hébert 1974
Human Papillomavirus Rajamanickam Rajkumar 2016-07-13
This book is a feast of knowledge, yet a balanced diet
of healthy foods. There are high values of rich
essential nutrients from top-quality medical research.
But they are made easily digestible and absorbable, even
by health care providers and planners, working in
resource-limited settings, in all parts of the world,
through social implications and community applications.
All the chapters are value-added master pieces. The book
would serve both as a scientific reference guide and a
practical work manual. The authors, editor, and Intech
publishers, together, are pleased to provide the readers
a precious blend of scientific excellence and social
relevance, for health empowerment, globally. We wish the
readers great success, savoring science and sociology
together.
Comprehensive Organic Chemistry Experiments for the
Laboratory Classroom Carlos A M Afonso 2020-08-28 This
expansive and practical textbook contains organic
chemistry experiments for teaching in the laboratory at
the undergraduate level covering a range of functional
group transformations and key organic reactions.The
editorial team have collected contributions from around
the world and standardized them for publication. Each
experiment will explore a modern chemistry scenario,
such as: sustainable chemistry; application in the
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pharmaceutical industry; catalysis and material
sciences, to name a few. All the experiments will be
complemented with a set of questions to challenge the
students and a section for the instructors, concerning
the results obtained and advice on getting the best
outcome from the experiment. A section covering
practical aspects with tips and advice for the
instructors, together with the results obtained in the
laboratory by students, has been compiled for each
experiment. Targeted at professors and lecturers in
chemistry, this useful text will provide up to date
experiments putting the science into context for the
students.
Patterns of Democracy Arend Lijphart 2012-01-01
Examining 36 democracies from 1945 to 2010, this text
arrives at conclusions about what type of democracy
works best. It demonstrates that consensual systems
stimulate economic growth, control inflation and
unemployment, and limit budget deficits.
The Cambridge Companion to the Age of Nero Shadi Bartsch
2017-10-31 A lively and accessible guide to the rich
literary, philosophical and artistic achievements of the
notorious age of Nero.
Iron: Binuclear and polynuclear compounds. sect. 1-5.
Binuclear compounds 1-5 Adolf Slawisch 1986
Advanced Organic Chemistry Francis A. Carey 2007-06-27
The two-part, fifth edition of Advanced Organic
Chemistry has been substantially revised and reorganized
for greater clarity. The material has been updated to
reflect advances in the field since the previous
edition, especially in computational chemistry. Part A
covers fundamental structural topics and basic
mechanistic types. It can stand-alone; together, with
Part B: Reaction and Synthesis, the two volumes provide
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a comprehensive foundation for the study in organic
chemistry. Companion websites provide digital models for
study of structure, reaction and selectivity for
students and exercise solutions for instructors.
Endocrine Secrets Michael T. McDermott 2009-03-20 The
new, 5th Edition of Endocrine Secrets, by Michael
McDermott, MD, continues the tradition of the highly
popular Secrets Series®. A two-color page layout,
question-and-answer approach, and chapter containing the
“Top 100 Secrets offer a quick and current overview of
essential knowledge in endocrinology. Updates throughout
equip you with cutting-edge coverage, while new
contributors present the latest perspectives. A wealth
of user-friendly features-including valuable pearls,
tips, and memory aids-help you to learn more
efficiently. It all adds up to the perfect concise board
review or handy clinical resource. Provides pearls,
tips, and memory aids that help you learn more
efficiently. Expedites reference and review with a
question-and-answer format, bulleted lists, mnemonics,
and tips from the authors. Includes a chapter containing
the “Top 100 Secrets in endocrinology, enabling you to
quickly review essential material. Uses a two-color page
layout that makes reference easier. Features a
convenient pocket size for easy access to key
information. Features updates throughout to provide you
with a current overview of the field of endocrinology.
Includes the contributions of new authors who present
the latest perspectives.
Printers without Borders A. E. B. Coldiron 2015-04-09
This innovative study shows how printing and translation
transformed English literary culture in the Renaissance.
Focusing on the century after Caxton brought the press
to England in 1476, Coldiron illustrates the
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foundational place of foreign, especially French
language, materials. The book reveals unexpected foreign
connections between works as different as Caxton's first
printed translations, several editions of Book of the
Courtier, sixteenth-century multilingual poetry, and a
royal Armada broadside. Demonstrating a new way of
writing literary history beyond source-influence models,
the author treats the patterns and processes of
translation and printing as co-transformations. This
provocative book will interest scholars and advanced
students of book history, translation studies,
comparative literature and Renaissance literature.
Cancer Metastasis Through the Lymphovascular System
Stanley P. Leong 2022-06-24 This textbook describes in
detail the process of cancer metastasis from a single
cell in the primary site through its arduous journey to
the sentinel lymph node as the main gateway and beyond
to distant sites. The most up-to-date knowledge on key
topics in the molecular biology, diagnosis, and
treatment of metastatic cancer is highlighted by a large
panel of experts. The book begins with a comprehensive
overview of the genetic and molecular mechanisms that
promote or inhibit cancer metastasis through lymphatic
pathways to lymph nodes or through vascular pathways to
distant sites, providing the reader with an essential
basic knowledge. This is followed by further details on
the role of the immune system within the primary tumor
and the lymph node and the importance of the
microenvironment at the metastatic site. The role of the
sentinel lymph node in cancer metastasis is emphasized.
Special attention is also given to state-of-the-art
imaging techniques for the detection of early-stage
cancer and cancer metastases, as well as the use of
liquid biopsies in sarcoma, prostate, gastrointestinal,
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and lung cancer. Clinical patterns of malignant tumors
arising in different organ systems are compared,
described, and discussed with the goal of determining
what similarities and/or differences exist. The book
concludes with a detailed discussion of surgical
intervention, radiation, and systemic therapy of primary
and metastatic cancer, and briefly previews several
emerging topics, such as the latest findings on
personalized cancer therapy, cancer stem cells, unique
molecular mechanisms of virus-induced cancer, the impact
of the microbiome on cancer metastasis and the
application of artificial intelligence in cancer
metastasis research. By providing fundamental knowledge
of the biological and clinical aspects of cancer
metastasis, this book will be an important reference for
cancer researchers, clinical oncologists, teachers, and
students. Written by experts in the field, each chapter
includes a summary of the chapter's key points and openended questions that address pressing issues in the
field and encourage the reader to consider future
directions.
The Ancient World in Silent Cinema Pantelis Michelakis
2013-08-15 The first systematic attempt to focus on the
instrumental role of silent cinema in early twentiethcentury conceptualizations of the ancient Mediterranean
and Middle East. It is located at the intersection of
film studies, classics, Bible studies and cultural
studies.
Organic Chemistry Robert Charles Atkins 1997 Aimed at
the single semester organic chemistry course, this text
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emphasizes understanding rather than memorization,
focusing on the mechanisms by which organic reactions
take place.
An Introduction to Disturbance Ecology Corrado Battisti
2016-07-19 This book represents an introductory review
of disturbance ecology and threat analysis, providing
schematic concepts and approaches useful for work on
sites that are affected by the impact of human actions.
It is aimed at conservation and environmental
practitioners, who will find tips for choosing methods
and approaches when there are conflicts between the
natural components and human activity. It is also
addressed to students of applied ecology, ecosystem
management, land-use planning and environmental impact
assessment. It discusses a number of topics covered in
the programs of many university courses related to basic
ecology and ecology of disturbance, the latter
constituting a field of great interest because of its
implications and repercussions in applied territorial
science. The book is divided into two parts: the first
focuses on the theoretical and disciplinary framework of
the ecology of disturbance, while the second is devoted
to the analysis of anthropogenic threats. This, in
particular, discusses the most recent approach, which
uses a conventional nomenclature to allow a coarsegrained quantification and objective assessment of
threat impact on different environmental components.
Such an approach facilitates the comparison of
hierarchically different events and, therefore, helps
define the priorities for management and conservation
strategies.
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